
 
 

Arizona’s Primary Election is August 4. Do you know who you’re voting for, or even 
who’s running?  
 
Center for Arizona Policy makes it easy to get informed with the 2020 Primary Election 
Voter Guide and azvoterguide.com. 
 
CAP has surveyed candidates for U.S. Senate, U.S. Congress and the Arizona 
Legislature, as well as several city and county races. These local elections are often 
where voters can make the biggest impact.  
 
Visit azvoterguide.com to find: 
 

• A personalized version of the 2020 Voter Guide specific to your district 
• Candidates’ answers and comments to key questions  
• Biographical information on candidates including why they are running for office 
• Researched positions for federal candidates who declined to respond 
• Candidate contact information 
• Information on city races 
• Downloadable election resources 

 
Dates to know: 
 
Voter Registration for the Primary deadline     July 6 
Early Voting begins     July 8 
Primary Election     August 4 
 
 
Please share azvoterguide.com with your friends. Chances are, there’s something they 
don’t know about the candidates in their districts. At azvoterguide.com your friends will 
get nonpartisan information on candidates so they, too, can get informed and vote this 
Primary Election on August 4.  
 
With so much at stake in Arizona, we can’t afford to be passive this election. Now is the 
time to be steadfast in our values and reflect that in our vote on August 4.  
 
For more information, call the Center for Arizona Policy office at 602-424-2525. 
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